From: Schloss, Allison J. [mailto:Allison.Schloss@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2015 10:45 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: ALEA Conference-Ethics Ordinance

Hi Steve,

I have returned from the ALEA conference which was held in Houston, TX 13-18 July 2015.  As a new unit manager (for the Police Department's Helicopter Unit) ALEA picked up the cost of the Unit Manager's Course and Conference Fee for me and the department paid all of my other expenses.  The Conference Fee included all courses/classes during the 3 days of the actual conference along with access to the Expo.  The purpose of this trip was to attend the Unit Manager's Course which was needed for my current position and attend the conference for other classes valuable to my position.  

If you require any additional information, just let me know....and yes Houston was very hot, was glad to be spending most of my time in the conference center. :-)

Allison J. Schloss

Commanding Officer

Marine and Helicopter Unit

